
Easter Service
Please join us for our Easter

Service in church tomorrow at

9.10am.  All our children will be

singing a song and you know

how much our children love to

sing!  They totally raise their

game when they have an

audience!  We promise to make

you smile!  We will also be

announcing our Easter rainbow

raffle winners!  Please do try to

join us.  
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Welcome to our Easter newsletter.  

This is a perfect opportunity for me

to share with you all the Spring term

news and to let you know some

important dates for the Summer

term. It’s been a busy term but one

that has been full of smiles and

experiences. We wish you the most

wonderful Easter break and as

always our door is always open so

please don’t hesitate to get in touch

if we can support in any way.  Mrs

Harding

Monday 15th April
is an INSET day so
school is closed to

children.



School Library
Our community volunteer, Chris, has been doing an

amazing job setting up our new school library.  We

have had over 600 books donated and we anticipate

the library will be open a few weeks after Easter.  If

anyone has any cushions or throws they could

donate these would be greatly appreciated.  We are

also looking for a couple of bright children‘s rugs or

beanbags if possible.

Rainbow Hampers
Last chance to buy your raffle tickets for the  

rainbow hampers.  Raffle closes at 9am       

tomorrow morning. £1 a strip.

Scooters
We have bought a set of scooters to enhance our

lunchtimes.  The children are absolutely loving

weaving in and out of the obstacles.  All children

must wear a helmet to participate.

Scooter and bike safety
There has been an increase in accidents in local

primary schools before and after school by scooters

or bikes knocking people or children over.  We kindly

request that all children dismount as they enter

school premises.  Please do let us know if you need

us to remind any children.

WHAT’S NEW?



Netball
Our amazing netball team are going from strength to

strength.  They have now won two games.  We are so

proud of their skills and their behaviour when they

represent the school.  Keep it up!

Mrs Wagstaff
Mrs Wagstaff will be returning to teach Year 3 after Easter.

Easter Fundraising
Thank you to all the children who joined us for cinema

night.  The children loved it ....I think some of them thought

it was a sleepover!  We raised just over £300 to go towards

play equipment and our new library.

WHAT’S NEW?



UNIFORM REMINDERS 

PARENTS EVENING
Thank you to all those parents who
attended parents evening in February.  
These are the % of those who came:

Nursery: 76%
Reception: 75%

Year 1: 89%
Year 2: 91%

Year 3: To take place in Summer 1
Year 4: 67%

Year 5: 100%
Year 6: 81%

We have seen an increase in bright coloured
hoodies and bright trainers with some children.  
We notice that often these children feel
uncomfortable and self conscious when dressed
differently.  We obviously don’t want any of our
children to worry and we have a good selection of
good quality jumpers and uniform in school so
please do come to the school office to ask.  We
will go out of our way to help you



CLUBS
Monday

Lunchtime craft club
Tuesday

Manchester United Football 3.20pm - 4.15pm (years
depending on term)

Wednesday
ESC Fun Sports Club (R, Y1, Y2) 3.20pm - 4.30pm

or
 ESC Varies Sports Club (Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) 3.20pm - 4.30pm

Thursday
Netball Club (Y4,Y5,Y6) 3.20pm - 4.30pm

Friday
 Stockport County Girls only session (YR 5/6) 3.20pm -

4.30pm (22nd March 2024)

More clubs to come next term!



KEY DATES

31.03.24: Deadline to apply for a Nursery place
15.04.24: INSET school closed to children
16.04.24: School opens
01.05.24: Year 2 optional SATs month
03.05.24: Year 2 class assembly
06.05.24: Bank holiday
13.05.24: Year 6 SAT’s week
17.05.24: Year 1 class assembly
23.05.24: Children finish for the Whit holidays
24.05.24: INSET school closed to children
10.06.24: School open
21.06.24: Diversity Day
27.06.24: Year 5/6 residential
28.06.24: Year 5/6 residential
28.06.24: EYFS class assembly
04.07.24: Year 6 transition day
16.07.24: Year 6 performance
18.07.24: Year 6 leaver’s party
23.07.24: Yearb 6 Leaver’s Assembly
30.07.24: School closes for summer holidays




